
Springvale Township 

8198 East Mitchell Road 

Petoskey, Michigan 49770 

(231) 347-3077   Fax: (231) 347-3988 
 

 

 

 

Requesting Bids 

 
The Springvale Township is requesting bids from those interested in providing snow 

plowing service beginning the 2024-2025 snow plowing season. If interested please 

provide the Springvale Township Board with your rates for the snow plowing 

specifications as detailed on the accompanying “Snow Plowing Requirements for 

Springvale Township.”   

 

Also, Springvale Township is requesting bids from those interested in providing service in 

lawn care/mowing starting spring of 2025. Specifications are detailed on the 

accompanying “Lawn Care and Mowing Requirements.”   

 

Please submit sealed bids to the Township Supervisor at 8198 East Mitchell Road, 

Petoskey, no later than June 24, 2024. (You may use the brown drop box on Township 

Hall driveway.) The bid will be awarded at the Springvale Township Board Meeting on 

July 9, 2024.  

 

The Township reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and there is no 

requirement to accept the lowest bid. 

 

The successful bidder will be notified by letter. Prior to beginning work the Successful 

bidder MUST provide the township clerk with a Tax Identification Number/Social 

Security Number, a Certificate of Liability Insurance, and Certification of Non Iran-

linked Business involvement. 

 

If you have any question, I can be reached at (231) 622-1888. 

 

Thank you for your bid submission. 

 

Randy McCune 

Springvale Township Supervisor 

randymccune88@gmail.com 

231-622-1888 

 


